
 
 
 

 

 
PRESS RELEASE No. 2 
Barum rally chief Miloslav Regner: Vaccination is the right way 
 
Preparations for the 50th anniversary Barum Czech Rally Zlín are in full swing. The 
organizers of this international car competition do not want to repeat the scenario 
from the previous year, when the rally had to be postponed to this year. The rapidly 
spreading Covid-19 disease took the hope of organizing the rally in 2020. The entire 
organizing team expects to run the event on August 27-29, 2021, when hopefully the 
global pandemic will be in decline - also thanks to the vaccination of the population. 
 
Miloslav Regner, a long-time Clerk of the Course of the Zlín rally, celebrated his 70th 
birthday this year, and thanks to this fact that he was offered the opportunity to be 
vaccinated against coronavirus, which he used without hesitation. "This year, the 
Barum rally is on the calendar again at the end of August, when the situation 
could be easier. We have enough time to prepare, however, vaccination against 
this disease is already being offered for selected groups, and I hope that it will 
soon reach the younger people as well," said Miloslav Regner and ensured that 
this year's Barum rally preparations are on the run. 
 
"I've been used to injections since childhood, our generation has experienced 
it regularly. So I wasn't scared, there was no reason. I believe that vaccination 
will protect me at least from the heavy symptoms of the disease. Whenever 
possible, I'd like to see our fans in vaccination centres. I appeal to them to get 
vaccinated so they take part in all the activities around the Zlín rally. We want 
to organize the rally mainly for them. Without them, the Barum rally does not 
have the right atmosphere and its importance decreases very significantly," 
added Regner shortly after vaccination. 
 
This took place on March 5 in the surgery of MUDr. Lubomír Nečas, who has also 
been the Chief Medical of the Barum Czech Rally Zlín for many years. He greatly 
appreciates Regner’s activity. "It is necessary to get as many citizens as possible 
vaccinated by the summer. Vaccination is currently the best way how to return 
to normal life," said MUDr. Nečas. 
 
Further press releases can be found on the website www.czechrally.com. You can 
get more information also on the Barum Czech Rally Zlín Facebook profile as well as 
instagram or twitter. 
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